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Resolution congratulating Daniel Schlitz on being named the 2024 St. Patrick’s Day 

Parade Marshall by the Shamrock Club of Wisconsin.  

 

WHEREAS, 

DANIEL SCHLITZ 
 

a long-time Irish Fest volunteer, prominent Shamrock Club member, and proud promoter 

of Irish language and history, was named the 2024 Parade Marshall on Friday, February 

23, during a celebration at Alioto’s Bar and Restaurant, 3041 N. Mayfair Rd., 

Wauwatosa, WI; and 

WHEREAS, Daniel Schlitz has been involved in Irish Fest since 2000, where he 

runs the Irish Workshop, a tent dedicated to learning about and celebrating Irish 

language and culture; and 

WHEREAS, Daniel Schlitz has a profound passion for Irish language, holding a 

certificate in Celtic Studies from UW-Milwaukee, participating in a weekly Irish 

language group at UW-Milwaukee, and is involved in promoting the Irish Language 

Weekend with Celtic MKE, also run by UW-Milwaukee; and 

WHEREAS, Daniel Schlitz has a rich Irish heritage, being the proud son of a 

Chicago-Irish mother and great-grandson of a Mayo County native, and has been a 

member of the Shamrock Club for several years, assisting in all the club’s activities, and 

currently serving as chair of the Scholarship Committee; now, therefore, be it 

RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith 

congratulates Daniel Schlitz on his selection as the 2024 Parade Marshal, recognizes his 

many contributions to Milwaukee-Irish community, and wishes for him health and 

happiness in the future; and, be it   

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be 

presented to Daniel Schlitz in recognition of this honor.  

Introduced by Common Council members Michael J. Murphy, Andrea M. Pratt, Mark 

Chambers, Jr., Jonathan Brostoff, Robert J. Bauman, Lamont Westmoreland, Milele 

A. Coggs, Khalif J. Rainey, Larresa Taylor, Mark A. Borkowski, José G. Pérez, Scott 

Spiker and Russell W. Stamper, II and approved by all members of the Milwaukee 

Common Council on February 27, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


